UNAPPROVED

Selectboard Budget Work Session Minutes October 16, 2019

The work session was called to order by Lewis White at 6:00 pm at the Town Office in
Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Zeke Goodband, Maria Glabach, Terry Chapman, Lewis White
Members absent: Jerelyn Wilson

Also present: Lee Chamberlin

The Board started working on the FY 2021 budget.

The Board met with Lee regarding the Highway budget. The Cemetery Committee budget
request was also reviewed.

There being no other business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm.

Approved

Lewis White, Chair

Zeke Goodband, Vice Chair

Submitted by: Maria Glabach, Selectboard Assistant



